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Australian Competition & Consumer Commission

Contact Officer: Heather Rolinaon

Contact Phone: 02 6243 1231


11 October 2002

Mr Michael McLean Secretary Senate Environment, Communications, Information Technology and the Arts Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr McLean

Telecommunications Competition Bill 2002

Thank you for your letter of 30 September 2002, inviting the Commission to snake a submission to the Committee's inquiry into the Telecommunications Competition Bill 2002.

As you may be aware, the Commission made several public submissions to the Productivity a Commission's inquiry into Telecommunications Competition Regulation that preceded the introduction of this Bill.

While noting that the Bill will create additional responsibilities for the Commission, the Commission has nothing to add to the submissions it made to the Productivity Commission. Accordingly, the Commission does not propose to male a submission to the Committee's inquiry, However, the Commission would be happy to provide any specific information the Committee may require if this would assist the inquiry.

If you have any further queries please raise with Heather Rolinson of our Canberra office (6243 1231) in the first instance.

;You S sincerely

Ken Walliss

A/ General Manager

Telecommunications Group
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